
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2022 

 

Black Vision Club Raffle: Love is in the air! The Black Vision Club is hosting a Valentine's Day raffle for three (3) 

separate winners. Check out the Love Is In the Air display near room D203 and get your entry ticket from Mrs. 

Barnett. Unconditional love is the best kind of love. Make sure to enter! 

Food and Winter Wear Drive: Time to clean out your closets and pantries and donate food and your winter wear 

for those in need! We will be asking LC to donate new or gently used winter coats (particularly children and teen 

size) and accessories (like snow pants, boots, hats, gloves, scarfs, etc..) and nonperishable food items (particularly 

macaroni and cheese, canned soups, canned meats like tuna fish, ham, spam; pasta and pasta sauce, breakfast 

cereal, peanut butter, and others). All donations will go to the Salvation Army. If you would like to donate, items can 

be dropped off today at Door A before school or after school until 3 p.m. Additionally, you can drop off items to Mrs. 

Collard in room E121 or Ms. Peterson in room C309. If you have any questions, please email 

kcollard@lcscmail.com. 

N-Teens Meeting: The February N-Teens meeting will be after school on Monday, February 14, in the LGI. They 

will be discussing their next service activity. 

Best Buddies Meeting: Best Buddies is having a meeting right after school on Tuesday, February 15, in the South 

Commons. The meeting will go until 3:30 p.m. 

College Visits: Representatives from the following colleges will be visiting Lake Central after school in the Library: 

 Monday, February 14: University of Illinois Chicago 

 Tuesday, February 15: Saint Mary's College 

 Wednesday, February 16: Holy Cross College 

St. Baldrick’s Assembly: The Lake Central St. Baldrick's Assembly is back and will happen on March 17 during 

PtE! Any student or staff member interested in shaving their head or raising money should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in 

room C333. 

Senior T-shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the class of ‘22 senior shirt. 
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